




































Written by
Grace Hutzel and Doreen Sansom

1997



2011 funding provided by New Mexico Project LAUNCH (Linking Actions for Unmet Needs in Childern’s 
Health) Grant awarded by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA)

and administered by the New Mexico Department of Health, Family Health Bureau


